
 

 

Invitation to the inauguration of the new FFWPU President Demian Dunkley 
 
Manoj Jacob 
January 2, 2019     
 

 
FFWPU USA President Demian Dunkley 

 

Dear Brothers and Sisters, 

 

Monthly Meeting with Dr. Kim, HQ Leadership and Tri-State area Leadership will take place tomorrow, 

Thursday, January 3, at 9:30 a.m. at the Bank room on the 2nd floor of the New Yorker hotel. Tomorrow, 

we will also have the official inauguration ceremony for the new Family Federation President in America, 

Rev. Demian Dunkley. 

 

Dr. Kim asked to extend the invitation for this monthly meeting and inauguration ceremony to all 

members of the Tri-State area. 

 

If you are planning to attend the meeting, please let me know by email, text or phone call.  

 

I look forward to seeing you tomorrow. 

 

Thank you so much. 

Pastor Manoj 


